
550 S. VERMONT AVE., LOS ANGELES, CA 90020 | HTTP://DMH.LACOUNTY.GOV

LOS ANGELES COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH

JONATHAN E. SHERIN, M.D., Ph.D., Director

ROBIN KAY, Ph.D., Chief Deputy Director

RODERICK SHANER, M.D., Medical Director

MHSA THREE YEAR PROGRAM & EXPENDITURE PLAN

FISCAL YEAR (FY) 2017-18 THRU 2019-20

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW

January 23, 2017

The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health (LACDMH), as required under
the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA), is opening a Public Review and Comment
period for the MHSA Three Year Program & Expenditure Plan Fiscal Year (FY) 2017-
18 THRU 2019-20. The Public Review and Comment period will begin January 23,
2017 and expires February 21, 2017. During the Public Review and Comment
period, an open Public Hearing will be held at Cathedral of our Lady of the Angels,
555 W. Temple Street Los Angeles, CA 90012. The Public Hearing will be hosted by
the Los Angeles County Mental Health Commission on February 23, 2017 and the
reception is scheduled to begin at 11:30 AM.

The document under review is posted on the LACDMH website
(http://dmh.lacounty.info/mhsa/), and hard copies are available at the LACDMH
MHSA Implementation and Outcomes Division, 695 South Vermont Avenue, 8th
Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90005. Any member of the public may request a hard copy of
the document by contacting Debbie Innes-Gomberg, Ph.D. at 213-738-2756.

To provide input, recommendations and comments, please email your comments to

DIGomberg@dmh.lacounty.gov or submit written comments to:

Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health
MHSA Implementation and Outcomes Division

Attention: MHSA Three Year Program & Expenditure Plan
695 S. Vermont Avenue, 8th Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90005


